
 

75 EXPRESS LANE PROJECT 

 CONSTRUCTION  
UPDATE      

 

Southbound I-75 Exit Ramp Closure at Miami Gardens Drive 
Thursday, June 21 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is scheduled to close the southbound I-75 exit ramp 
at Miami Gardens Drive (Exit 4) for sign structure installation from 11 p.m. Thursday, June 21 until 5 
a.m. Friday, June 22.  

During this closure, southbound I-75 motorists headed for Miami Gardens Drive will be detoured off I-
75 at Miramar Parkway East (Exit 7), to travel east on Miramar Parkway to Flamingo Road, then turn 
right and travel south on Flamingo Road to Miami Gardens Drive. 

In the event of inclement weather or other unexpected conditions this work will be rescheduled. 
 

 

CONTACT 

For more information or to receive updates, please contact the project Community Outreach Specialist, 
Gerdy St. Louis, at 954.548.2754 or via e-mail at gerdy@iscprgroup.com 
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